Preface

Since the first edition of this book was published in 1984 there have been
several developments and changes in the field of freshwater fisheries man-
agement. This second edition reflects these political and technical develop-
ments.

With the formation of the National Rivers Authority (NRA) in 1989 (see
page 13 and Appendix 3) conservation in all its forms was given a higher
profile. Routines and procedures were set up to ensure that the work of the
NRA functions (flood defence, pollution control, fisheries, recreation, con-
servation, navigation and catchment management) at least protected the
environment if it could not enhance it. Fisheries management has therefore
become much more conservation minded.

All the most common problems are covered, and in those instances where
space considerations preclude a full and detailed treatment it is hoped that the
updated reading list and appendices will lead the reader quickly to further
sources of more detailed or more specialized information.

Part 1 of the book describes the resource over which the fisheries manager
holds responsibility. It subdivides naturally into a description of the physical
environment inhabited by fish, followed by various aspects of fish biology and
fish populations. More information is given on the developments in electric
fishing and sonar equipment and their use in surveying fish populations.

Part 2 describes the principal techniques available to the manager for the
management and improvement of that resource, be it by direct action such as
the draining or desilting of a lake, or by indirect action such as the application
of statutory or local regulations. The popularity of building pond fisheries is
reflected with more information on the creation and management of stillwater
fisheries.

Part 3 examines the commercial exploitation of the resource, with examples
of the needs, methods and potential of angling, commercial fishing and fish
farming including an expanded Section on the aquaculture of cyprinids.

The 13 appendices are aimed primarily at students of fisheries management
in the United Kingdom and Ireland, but again their content will be found to
have much wider application and relevance. Descriptions are given of the main
organizations responsible for administration of fisheries, and for providing
grants to fisheries developments. Information is given on careers in freshwater
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fisheries and on major employers in the field; and a summary is given of UK
legislation relevant to fisheries management. A checklist is presented of the dos
and don’ts for the fisheries manager wanting to create and manage a pond
fishery. Finally a description is given of conservation and recreation needs.

Publisher’s note

In this reprint of the second edition, all references to the National Rivers
Authority (NRA) should be taken as being references to the Environment
Agency.

The Environment Agency for England and Wales was created by the
Environment Act 1995 and took up its statutory duties on 1 April 1996. The
Agency combines the functions previously carried out by the National Rivers
Authority and Her Majesty’s Inspectorate of Pollution (HMIP). It also includes
the waste regulatory functions of 83 local authorities and units from the
Department of the Environment, Transport and the Regions (DETR) dealing
with aspects of waste and contaminated land.
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